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      We are getting ready for our Thanksgiving Dinner on Nov. 21st.   Participation is up 
at all four schools as the weather turns cold.  The specialty salad bar is a big hit at the 
Middle School giving those students two healthy choices for lunch every day. We are 
trying some new Grab and Go options at the High School which include the “Bulldog 
Club” Sandwich Grab & Go, Pizza Grab & Go and BLT Wrap Grab & Go.  These 
options are doing very well which is helping with an increased participation.  
     Since the start of this school year there has been a large increase of parents using E 
Funds as payment for school meals. Our patrons really seem to like having different 
options for meal payment.  So far it seems like E Funds is a good fit for our Food 
Service Program. 
      
     
 Thank you for your support, Roxanne Mumm 
                                               Food Service Supervisor 


